
Winter Break Frequently Asked Questions 

Dear Students and Parents, 

As we approach the winter break, we understand you may have several questions. Below are 

some frequently asked questions and their answers. 

1. What are the dates for winter break? 

Winter break will start from December 20, 2023, and end on January 2, 2024. 

2. Will there be any assignments given during the break? 

No assignments will be assigned over winter break. We encourage students to take this time to 

relax and recharge. 

3. What should I do in case of emergencies during the 

break? 

In case of emergencies, please contact our emergency hotline at (123) 456-7890, which will be 

available throughout the break. 

4. When do classes resume after winter break? 

Classes will resume on January 3, 2024, following the regular schedule. 

5. How can I reach out for further inquiries? 

You can reach us via email at info@schoolname.edu or call our office at (123) 456-7891 during 

office hours. 

We wish you a safe and enjoyable winter break! 

Best regards, 

The School Administration 


